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 Hello Green Room Families! In the month 
of September is all about Back to School! 

We will start the month learning about Me 
and My School. The children will be making 

self portraits to show all their friends and 
teachers. The children will decorate a 
picture of them and their families on a 

house cutout for Me and My Family.  Next, 
the children will learn all about the School 
Bus and make a school bus out of different 
shapes. Then we will explore the wonders 

of School Supplies andexploring all the cool 
things we need in our backpacks to get 

ready for school! 

During the second week children will be 
learning about their 5 senses through a 

week filled of exciting experiments. We will 
start off learning all about sight and talk 

about how sight allows us to see the world 
in a colorful perspective. We will also play “I 

spy” and make a color kaleidoscope. Next 
we will talk about taste by test tasting 

sweet and salty items like pretzel and fresh 
fruits. The following day we will talk about 
touch by learning about different textures 
like soft, hard, rough, etc. Towards the end 

of the week we will be learning about 
sound and smell through music and 

painting with different spices for the scents. 
We can’t wait to share all this exciting 

projects with our children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Character 
Building Trait 

Friendly: I get along 

with my classmates. I make 

friends feel welcome. I invite 

others to play with me. I say 

things to make my friends 

feel happy inside. 

  

 

 

Reminders:  

The Academy will be 

closed September 2 for 

Labor Day 

 

 

 

After the 5 senses, children will explore 
the life of Apple and Pumpkins. We will 
start off with learning all about the 
Apple Seed and make apple volcanoes 
with a teacher’s help. The children will 
learn about pumpkin seed and sort 
colored Pumpkin Seeds by their 
corresponding color. The children will 
learn all about the Apple Tree and make 
tissue paper apple trees. The following 
day we will talk about Pumpkin Patches 
and learn how pumpkin grow and make 
contact paper pumpkins. For the end of 
the week we will learn about Apple and 
Pumpkin Pie and exploring how they 
are made by letting the children mix 
color on a pie cutout. 

 During the fourth week we will 
learn all about fall leaves and trees! We 
will start off sharing what we may see in 
the season of Fall and talk about what 
we should wear compared to the 
season of summer. Next we will talk 
about leaves and share what colors 
leaves may turn into during this season. 
Next up we will talk about different 
trees and share what happens to them 
and make leaf prints. Towards the end 
of the week we will talk about foxes, 
acorns and pinecones. We will be 
making a fox puppet and sort corn and 
pinecones by size. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the Week 

September 1-7: 

Violet C. 

September 8-14: 

Marius K. 

September 15-21: 

Audrey P. 

September 22-28: 

Ms. Cindy 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


